

Important Messages

Remember to contact the office before 9.20am if your child is not able to attend school.

Thank you

Diary Dates

 Δ

 $\frac{1}{2}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\frac{1}{2}$

 $\frac{1}{2}$

 $^{\diamond}$

*

 Δ

 Δ

*

 $\frac{1}{2}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

\$

\$

☆

☆

☆ ☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

\$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\frac{1}{2}$

☆

 $\sqrt{}$

09.2.16 **Sample Dance Lessons** Y1 and Y2 provided by **The Courtyard Theatre**

10.2.16 **Winter Games Hereford Leisure Centre**

11.2.16 **Cross Country Event at Lucton School**

11.2.16 **Stay and Play Nursery Afternoon Toddler Play** Session

15.2.16-19.2.16 **Half Term Break**

(PSA) Parent Staff **Association Meeting** 3.45pm—all welcome

04.3.16 **Non Uniform Day for Bingo Event**

10.3.16 **PSA Bingo Night Doors** Open 6.30pm

Keep the Dates

Parents Consultations 22nd March 5.30-7.30pm 23rd March 3.30-5.30pm

Easter Assembly 24th March 09.15

Weobley Primary School Winter Newsletter 5th February 2016



☆

☆

'A safe, happy learning environment where everyone is valued'

******** WONDERFUL NEWS

I was thrilled to receive a letter this morning from Sam Gyimah MP in the Department of Education informing us that we have won a local award in the Pupil Premium Awards 2016. We can now go onto the national awards.

This is fantastic news and recognition of the hard work of all the staff, governors, pupils and parents of our school.

We are the only school in Herefordshire to receive this award.

A copy of the letter is on the school website.

Miss C. Elsey Headteacher

Pupil Premium Awards 2016 Local Winner

Primary schools with published KS2 results

Class w/c	Attendance 25/01/16
Reception	95.9%
Year 1	89.6%
Year 2	94.1%
Year 3	97.9%
Year 4	93.2%
Year 5	93.7%
Year 6	95.9%

Meal Orders 22nd February

Please remember to return your meal order to the school office by 9am Tuesday 9th February if you would like your child to have a hot meal when we return from the break at half term.

Orders are also required for any child in Reception, Year One or Year Two as they are eligible for a meal each day under the Universal Free School Meal initiative.

Parents of children entitled to free school meals in any other year group are also requested to place an order for their child's preferred menu choice.